
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings and wel-
come to a new year of 
Cudahy Historical 
Society fun!  I have 
accepted my new 
position as President 
and Iôm excited to 

take on this awesome responsibility. 

A big THANK YOU  to former President 
Dan Vnuk.  He received a beautiful 
plaque at the September meeting recog-
nizing his years of service.  Dan will re-

main on the Board.  Thank you Dan!    

Just a little bit about meé As a lifetime 
member of the Cudahy Historical Socie-
ty  I have held offices of:  Membership 
Chairperson, Secretary, and Vice Presi-
dent.  I am married to Wayne.  We have 
2 daughters, Joanne (married to Robert) 
and Julie.  We share our home with a 
Boxer dog named Elli Joy and a Beard-
ed Dragon named Coral Ann.  Iôm a life-
long Cudahy resident and I work as a 
school secretary for the School District 
of Cudahy.  I am also a saxophone play-
er and singer with the band 

ñSensationsò.   

Our biggest concern this year is our fi-
nancial stability.  The Board will be work-
ing hard to come up with solutions 
(fundraising opportunities, grants, etc.) 
to keep our bills paid, our building se-
cure, and our grounds beautiful.  The 
Immigrant Park Fiduciary account has  
run out so all future costs of upkeep for 
Immigrant Park and the Depot will be the 
responsibility of the Cudahy Historical 

Society.   

The Annex building next to the Depot is 
available for rent.  It is the perfect loca-
tion for a small business or office.  If 
interested, submit your information by 
letter to the Cudahy Historical Society, 

P.O. Box  332, Cudahy, WI 53110.                

  The Friends of Cudahy Library 
will not be hosting the annual 
Christmas party this year.  We will 
look forward to next year when it 

is our turn to host.   

Weôre bringing back Pie-A-
Palooza this year.  Please consid-
er baking a few pies and freeze 
them for our sale.  This is a 100% 
profit opportunity and a great way 
to start off the holiday season.  
Please stop by on November 20 
and get your delicious pies for the 

season. 

Christmas at the Depot will be our 
biggest fundraiser this year.  
Please bring your baked goods 
for our bake sale.  Call Sharon 
Vaccaro for bakery pick-up at 
(414) 483-0361.  Weôll be having 
a chili dump for lunch.  Invite your 
family and friends to visit Santa 

and have their picture taken. 

We thank our amazing Docents, 
Ruth Raczka and Dan Vnuk for 
opening the Depot to guests on 
the last Saturday of each month 
and sharing our beautiful re-

sources.   

I look forward to seeing you on 
November 17 at the General 
Meeting!  This is going to be a 
great year!  We encourage more 
members to get involved with 

helping hands.   

Together Everyone  

Accomplishes More!      

From the Presidentõs Desk... Jill Gestwicki 
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4647 S. KINNICKINNIC AVE., CUDAHY, WI  

MAIL:  PO BOX 332, C UDAHY, WI 53110  

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

November 17, 2015 
General Meeting, 7:00 pm 
 

November 20, 2015 
Pie-A-Palooza 
Southshore Credit Union 
Noonð5:00 p.m. 
 

December 05, 2015 
Christmas at the Depot 
10 am ð 2 pm 
 

January 19, 2016 
Board Meeting, 7:00 pm 
 

February 16, 2016 
General Meeting, 7:00 pm 
 

March  15, 2016 
Board Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
 

April 18, 2016 
General Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
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Officers / Board 

OFFICERS: 

President  Jill Gestwicki 414-481-7341 

Vice President  Kathy Lorum 414-281-4548 

Secretary  John Zodrow        414-769-7677 

Treasurer  Phil Lorum            414-465-9583 

  

BOARD MEMBERS: 

Charlene Peltier 414-744-7272 

Ruth Raczka 414-384-8129 

Jane Czarneski 414-519-3010 

Dan Vnuk             414-481-6416 

Dave Jalowiec      414-281-4548 

Seat 6ðOPEN 

Seat 7ðOPEN 

  

Buildings & Grounds:  Dave Jalowiec  414-281-4548 

Membership:  Jill Gestwicki  414-481-7341 

Newsletter:  Jill Gestwicki 414-481-7341 

Nominations Chair:  Phil Lorum  414-465-9583 

Publicity: OPEN 

Socials:  Edie Litkowiec  414-481-1372/ Karen Rose 414-769-7229 
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ñAlone we can 

do so littleé 

Together we can 

do so muchò.   

Helen Keller  

!ƴƴŜȄ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ CƻǊ wŜƴǘ 
 

¢ƘŜ !ƴƴŜȄ ōǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ ƴŜȄǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
5ŜǇƻǘ ƛǎ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǊŜƴǘΦ  LŦ 
ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘΣ ǎǳōƳƛǘ ȅƻǳǊ 
ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ōȅ ƭŜǘǘŜǊ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
/ǳŘŀƘȅ IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎŀƭ {ƻŎƛŜǘȅΣ tΦhΦ 
.ƻȄ  оонΣ /ǳŘŀƘȅΣ ²L роммлΦ   

 

 

Thank you to TiPrint, Inc. for 

printing our newsletters each 

month.  We appreciate your pro-

fessional  work and your gener-

osity.  We wish you continued 

success!  Cudahy Historical So-

ciety members³be sure to  

stop in  at TiPrint for all your 

printing needs.   Thank you!    
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Kent & Luanne PetersonñFamily Membership  (July 2015) 
John OõMalleyñLifet ime Membership  (September 2015)  

 

 

§ PiesñBake & f reeze pies for  Pie-A-Palooza 

§ Baker yñDrop of f  a t  Chr istmas at the Depot    

§ Volunteer TimeñHelp out a t  Pie Sale or  Christmas at  the Depot 

§ Board MemberñWe need 2  Board Members 

§ Buy a Br ickñPurchase a br ick for your  fami ly or  business 

§ Attend our  meet ing on November 17ñBring your  ideas and enjoy 

our  fabulous speakers. 

§ Find a fabulous smal l  business to rent our  Annex.    

 

 

Sargent Roy Little, a native of Cudahy, was lost in the North Sea on 12/31/44 in an incident 

known as the "Piggyback Flight" and "Breeding Dragonflies." Two planes became locked togeth-

er while returning to England from a bombing mission over Hamburg. Rich Hehn, Roy Little's 

cousin, has done research on this incident along with meeting someone who witnessed the 

collision.  Hear how several men survived this incredible event, once again showing the dedica-

tion of our military men.  He was part of the 100th Bomb Group known as the "Bloody 100th" 

due to the high loss rate.   Rich & Joanne brought some of Roy Little®s items to an Open House 

last summer.  They felt the Historical Society would honor and protect the memorabilia that 

includes medals, including a Purple Heart, some flier's scarves that are actually maps of Europe, 

along with Roy Little's diary.  All of the items will be on display on the 17th. 

 

 

The Cudahy Historical Society membership year runs September 1³August 31.  Yearly dues may be mailed (see 

back of newsletter), paid online (www.cudahyhistoricalsociety.org) or paid at the general meeting.  Checks are 

made payable to Cudahy Historical Society.  Membership cards will be given upon request.  If you have any 

questions please contact Membership Chairperson Jill Gestwicki at (414) 481-7341.  Thank you! 

Speakers:  Rich & Joanne Hehnñon SSgt. Roy H. Little 

MembershipsñDUE  

Welcome New Members 

How Can I Help? 
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*Visit Santa  

*Pictures with Santa  

*Hot Lunch - Café 

       *Bake Sale  

Saturday, December 5, 2015  

10 AM�³2 PM 

Cudahy Historical Society Depot  

4647 S. Kinnickinnic Ave., Cudahy  

Friday November 20, 2015  
Noon�²5:00 p.m. (or until sold out)  

 
Southshore Credit Union (lobby) 
4580 S. Nicholson Ave., Cudahy 

PIE- A- PALOOZA Frozen 

 Homemade Pies! 

Get your favorites!  
They sell fast!  
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